
Dear Members of the Redistricting Committee: 
 
I support “Map C.” 
 
As a University of Oregon alumna, I feel that keeping the community together as a voting block is both 
the ethical thing to do, and good for new voters’  morale. Young voters particularly need to be able to 
discuss issues of concern with their peers. Dividing the area into three house and senate districts adds 
chaos and unfamiliarity into the system and will discourage active participation and debate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Teresa Mueller 
2059 Friendly St 
Eugene, OR 97405 
 


